
CIARA Meeting Notes 02/06/2016S 
• The meeting was called to order by Tim Vermande, KD5URS, at 10:03 AM. At Fire Station 6 in 

Noblesville.  We have a number of guests from Kokomo and other visitors.   

• The Club approved the Minutes from the last meeting. 

• The Treasurer’s report was given by Sherrie Vermande, KD5YBP.  We have $1850.71 in our 
account at this time.  

• There is no meeting next month because many of us are going to the Weather Symposium. 

• March 19th is Sam Costa event.  Please notify Eric Eilers, K9ZX, if you are going,   

• April 2nd storm spotter training will be at Fire Station 6 at 8:00 AM.  It was suggested that the 
club purchase some food for this event.   

• April 12th is the Carmel Marathon. 

• May meeting will be first aide training. 

• June will have meeting about Conner Prairie event and Field day setups. 

• The field day location will need to be approved.  Mike Alley, W9MSK, will investigate Grant 
Park with EMA.  If it is available, we should take it. 

• The program today is given by Brent Walls, N9BA, on the National Traffic System. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 11:03AM by Tim Vermande, KD5YBP.  

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 
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